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Buffalo artist Gary Sczerbaniewicz, AU Class of 1995, will have a solo exhibition, “High Strangeness,” at the
Castellani Art Museum of Niagara University, Niagara Falls, from Sunday, Jan. 25 through Sunday, May 3, 2015.
There will be an opening reception on the first day of the exhibit from 2-4 p.m. Admission is free.

An article in The Buffalo News reveals “ ‘High Strangeness& gives viewers a different perspective by featuring a
series of small architectural vignettes that are viewed within a scorched periscope.” The article goes on to say: “The
artist calls the militaristic visions viewed in each periscope ‘incursions& that transfer his psyche. The viewer cannot
see what is revealed unless they are physically close to the peering site and dialogue can only take place under these
intimate conditions.”

Gary was the recipient of the Jacob Kassay Master of Fine Arts Award in 2013 and was a 2010 member of the New
York Foundation on the Arts - Mark Program.

The Castellani Art Museum is open Tuesdays-Saturdays from 11 a.m.-5 p.m. and Sundays from 1-5 p.m. For more
information, visit the website at: http://www.castellaniartmuseum.org/ or call 716.286.8200.
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